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Welcome to the WASET Scientific and Technical Committee & Editorial Review Board on Mathematical and 

Computational Sciences. 

We wish to thank you on behalf of all of us as at the WASET series for taking part in our membership program. 

As a respected committee member, we look forward to your valued participation in the innovative programs and 

activities of the WASET series that reflect the expertise and shared interests of members. 

Membership gives you access to a diverse network of tenured professors, independent scholars, and graduate 

students and allows you to gain a broader audience for your academic work. WASET is an organization committed to 

representing your interests and we look forward to actively working with you to advance scientific research 

knowledge throughout the world. 

Working relationships are vital to our mutual success and we invite you to contact us to suggest programs, events, 

or information services that you would like to see as a member of the WASET series. 

Please bookmark our website https://waset.org, where you will find complete information on upcoming conferences 

and publications. 

Once again, on behalf of the WASET series board and fellow members, we welcome you to the WASET series. 

Sincerely, 

Mathematical and Computational Sciences Committee 
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